
           Community and Economic Development 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF 2021-2022 GRANT APPLICATIONS 

Davis County will make available applications for the following U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) programs. The County will have two funding opportunities for Program Year 2021- 
2022.  
 
Applications will open November 2, 2020 applications are due by Friday, December 4, 2020 at 
11:59 p.m.  Applications must be submitted online through ZoomGrants™ 
 
Organizations wishing to submit grant applications for PY20-21 must have a representative attend one of 
the two online trainings held on:  

• Wednesday October 7, 2020 at 10:30 am 
• Thursday October 8, 2020 at 1:30 pm  

 
Registration for trainings is located at www.daviscountyutah.gov/ced/grant-programs 
*(Due to COVID-19 public gatherings are limited. Davis County will only online meetings)  

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) - “Hard Cost Projects” 
 Eligible Projects: 

• Housing Rehabilitation, Home Ownership Assistance, Public Facilities and Infrastructure 
Improvements Activities 

 
Community and Support Service Programs - (CDBG Public Service & SSBG Funds) 

• CDBG Public Services - must provide activities that serve clients at or below 80% AMI, living in 
Davis County entitlement area.    

• SSBG grant recipients - must have documented established guidelines and serve low and 
moderate income (LMI) households in Davis County.   

(Funds may be used to increase education, support case management, educational & training 
opportunities, and foster healthier families by addressing the identified basic needs.) 
 
Funding: Davis County has a minimum funding request for all of its CDBG/SSBG grants programs of 
$25,000.  
 
Eligibility: Non-profit Agencies, Davis County Non-entitlement Cities, Quasi-Government Agencies, and 
Davis County Departments. Funds may be awarded to participating cities and nonprofit organizations that 
provide services to low-and moderate income (LMI) persons living in Davis County 
 
Contact: Steve Lyon, email, or directly at (801) 451-3495 

 
Davis County’s CDBG/SSBG funds are administered and monitored through the Community & Economic 
Development Department. All applications must comply with the HUD Community Development Block 
Grant Program Federal Regulations, see 24 CFR Part 570 for the CDBG Program; the provisions of the 
Social Services Block Grant Act, see 42 U.S.C. § 1397 et seq. (the “Act”); and all relevant federal, state, 
and local laws.  
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